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Four years ago, former Russian Deputy Prime Minister Boris Nemtsov, a leading
figure in Russia’s democratic movement, was gunned down outside the walls of
the Kremlin. Although five men were convicted for carrying out his
assassination, the United States continues to call on Russian authorities to
identify publicly those who organized and ordered the crime, and hold them
accountable.

Boris Nemtsov remains an inspiration to all those in Russia and around the
world who strive for justice, democracy, and a government accountable to the
people. We honor his memory by renewing our call for the Government of Russia
to allow journalists, civil society activists, and political opposition
members to exercise their universal human rights of freedom of expression,
association, and peaceful assembly without fear of violence or other forms of
reprisal.
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